November Band Patrons 
November 3, 2016
Present:  Richard Hoffman, Kathy Hoffman, Kendra Griffin, Russ Griffin, Noelle Freshner, David Johanson, Heather Kennedy, Jessica Kennedy, Dan McGraw, Leonard Click, Janae Bates, Nicole Johanson, Jerod Griffin, Dianna May, Michelle E, Andi M

Meeting called to order.
We have been offered the chance to host a winter guard/percussion show this winter.  There is some risk involved in that we have to pay a $2000 fee.  We would get ticket sales, concessions, program sales, and anything else we can come up with to raise funds.  We have been offered February 25th.   We will need basically the entire building and many volunteers.  Several people volunteered to help with some big parts.  We would like to move this to a planning committee.  We will meet again on Tuesday, November 15 at 6:00pm to continue this planning discussion.  It was moved by Michelle Erickson, that we form a committee to move ahead with hosting a winter guard and winter percussion as offered by nwapa.  Seconded by Nicole Johanson.  Motion voted on and approved.
Meeting minutes from October were approved as written.
Treasurer’s Report:  See attached.

Correspondence:  Received STP check for $10,062.50

Band Announcements:
-Civil War O’grams  are coming up soon.  We will start taking orders next week after marching band is over.  
-We are hosting League Jazz in December.  We will need judges’ food that day.  

Committees:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Airshow – The grant committee meeting is not until the end of November.
Popcornopolis – is done.
Christmas Wreaths – the order has been placed.  Delivery will happen at the end of the month.
Disney Trip – We will know how many students we have by the end of the month when deposits are in.

New Business:
Janae Bates moved that we revisit the idea of creating benches with the buckets to cut down on the number of buckets we have to transport.  Seconded by Heather Kennedy.  Motion voted on and approved.  Janae will bring a price/material list next month.

Scrip program has been approved.  Andi would like to have an informational roll-out meeting  as soon as the checking account is approved to get parents on board and comfortable with the program.  It was suggested that Andi do a short presentation at the marching band/guard potluck.  We will also do an informational meeting on Nov. 15 at 7pm.

Box tops were sent on Oct. 31st.  Michelle Erickson is now set up to submit our box tops and she plans to start submitting them regularly.  We are only cut checks twice a year, but they can be submitted any time.

Bonnie Lundgren brought up the possibility of signing up for the Fred Meyer rewards program.  Bonnie will help us get ahold of our nonprofit status letter that will be required to get signed up.

Lion Holiday Fair – We have gotten a good response so far.  Nicole needs some people to come up with more ideas and take on the organizing of those ideas.  We want to come up with more ways to draw people in and make our holiday fair 
Stand out.
Meeting adjourned.
